
    
 

   

 

Holy Trinity Catholic High School 

128 Evergreen Hill Road, Simcoe, ON  N3Y 4K1 

Phone: 519-429-3600   Fax: 519-429-3603 

 

         Tuesday, June 8th, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

As we come to an end of a very challenging and unprecedented year, we have a few closing events to 

bring to your attention.  On Friday, June 25th and Monday, June 28th from 9:00am to 3:00pm we will be 

running our Textbook Collection, Yearbook Distribution, and Recognition of 2021 Graduates.   

 

We will be utilizing ONLY the FRONT DOORS on these dates, so please park in the front lot.  If a line 

up occurs, there will be indicators to assist in maintaining appropriate physical distancing.  

 

Please adhere to the following health and safety expectations: 

➢ Anyone wishing to enter the school must conduct the online self-assessment. Access will only be 

granted to those who have satisfied all self-assessment questions.  

➢ Everyone must wash their hands upon entry and exit, if possible. At a minimum, alcohol sanitizer 

must be used.   

➢ Everyone in the building must wear a mask. 

➢ While inside the building and in the parking lots, individuals must practice physical distancing 

and remain at least 2 metres (or 6 feet) apart at all times. To optimize maximum social distancing, 

only one family member will be permitted to access the building.   

 

Upon arrival students/caregivers are asked to check in with a staff member at the “Welcome Table” to 

indicate that they are present. Each Gr 10-12 student will receive a 2019-2020 yearbook at the “Welcome 

Table”. 

 

Textbook return 

➢ Tables in the cafeteria will be available and sorted by department, with designated areas for each 

course/teacher. Staff members will be present at appropriate distances throughout this area.  

➢ Students will be required to display their MATERIAL AND NUMBER to the teacher at the table 

so it can be checked off as returned. 

➢ Students with outstanding textbooks/materials will not receive textbooks in September 

unless the outstanding materials have been returned or reimbursement made to the school. 

 

Honouring our 2021 Graduates 

We would like to recognize our 2021 Graduating Class in a safe way in keeping with social distancing 

guidelines. On June 25th or June 28th, 2021 Graduates are invited to the school to pick up their 2021 Grad 

Lawn Sign and gift package.  This is just a small token of our appreciation to our amazing 2021 

Graduates.  We look forward to properly recognizing you with a formal ceremony in the fall.  

 

We look forward to seeing our Titans on the 25th and 28th of June. 

 

 
Humberto Cacilhas 

Principal 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/

